
KILLERMONT PRIMARY 
SNOW DAYS   P1 

 
 

 
Share a book 
with an adult. 

Use your sounds 
jotter to help you 
blend three letter 
words. 

Draw a set of 
pictures to 
illustrate how to 
build a snowman. 

Using your letter track 
practise writing all of 
your letters and your 
name. 

    
Draw pictures of 
three things you 
do to stay 
healthy. 

See how many step 
ups you can do in 1 
minute (on your 
stairs).  Do this 
three times in one 
day. 

How long can you 
hop on one foot?  
How long can 
someone else in the 
house hop on one 
foot? 

Show someone at home 
how you brush your 
teeth. 

    
Learn a new 
winter song. 

Make a winter 
collage. 

Find out what 
happens when you 
take a cup of snow 
into the house. 

Learn a new 
independent skill from 
one of the following: 
Zip up jacket 
Tie your laces 
Button up your clothes 
Tie your tie 
Put on your tights 

    
Make a list of 
winter weather 
conditions and 
draw pictorial 
symbols for each 
one. 

Help your family 
prepare one meal. 

Collect 5 objects 
to recycle. 

Lend a hand to your 
family 3 times. 

    
 



KILLERMONT PRIMARY 
SNOW DAYS   P2 

 
 

Use your reading 
strategies 
marker and read 
a book from your 
bookshelf to an 
adult. 

Look for this week’s 
common words and 
this week’s sound in 
a book. 

Write a set of 
instructions 
explaining how to 
build a snowman. 

Keep a snow days diary. 

    
Draw pictures of 
three things you 
do to stay 
healthy. 

See how many step 
ups you can do in 1 
minute (on your 
stairs).  Do this 
three times in one 
day. 

How long can you 
hop on one foot?  
How long can 
someone else in the 
house hop on one 
foot? 

Show someone at home 
how you brush your 
teeth. 

    
Learn a new 
winter song. 

Make a winter 
collage. 

Find out what 
happens when you 
take a cup of snow 
into the house. 

Learn a new 
independent skill from 
one of the following: 
Zip up jacket 
Tie your laces 
Button up your clothes 
Tie your tie 
Put on your tights 

    
Make a list of 
winter weather 
conditions and 
draw pictorial 
symbols for each 
one. 

Help your family 
prepare one meal. 

Collect 5 objects 
to recycle. 

Lend a hand to your 
family 3 times. 

    
 
 
 



 

KILLERMONT PRIMARY 
SNOW DAYS   P3 & 4 

 
 
 

Write a letter 
to Santa or a 
thank you 
letter for a 
present or a 
special event. 

Write an 
imaginative story 
about when 
Frosty the 
Snowman came to 
life. 

Write out 
instructions on 
how to build a 
snowman. 

Write an acrostic 
poem with a winter 
word, eg snowflake, 
snowman, winter. 

    
Read your 
favourite story 
to a member of 
your family. 

Teach someone in 
your family how 
to play your 
favourite game 
and play it 
together. 

Write an animal 
alphabet and 
illustrate eg:  
a = ape 
b = bear 

Collect winter 
pictures from 
magazines and make 
a collage. 

    
Write a diary 
about what you 
did in your 
time off 
school. 

Design an outfit 
to keep your 
warm and safe in 
the snow. 

Watch a 
documentary 
and note three 
things you have 
learned. 

Listen to your 
favourite song and 
make up a dance.  
Perform it to your 
family. 

    
Do something 
kind and 
helpful for 
someone you 
know. 

Design an activity 
to keep you fit 
while in the 
house. 

Design a healthy 
menu and share 
it with your 
family. 

Make a winter 
treat for your 
family. 

    
 
 



 

KILLERMONT PRIMARY 
SNOW DAYS   P5-7 

 
 

 
 

Watch the news 
or look at a 
newspaper. Write 
a report about 
something that is 
happening. 

Write an imaginative 
story that is set in a 
winter wonderland. 

List 10 ways to be 
Eco Friendly. 

Find a winter poem and 
learn it off by heart. 

    
Read a book of 
your choice and 
write a review. 

Play a board game 
with your family and 
write out the rules 
in your own words. 

Create a scary 
setting for a story 
to take place using 
plenty of 
descriptive 
language.  It should 
be about 100 words 
in length. 

Draw and research the 
Glasgow Coat of Arms. 

    
Write winter 
lyrics to a tune of 
your choice. 

Design an advert to 
sell your brother, 
sister or friend. 

Who is your 
favourite 
celebrity?  List 10 
things you know 
about them. 

Write out instructions 
on how to build a 
snowman. 

    
Make a piece of 
jewellery using 
dried pasta. 

Draw the scene you 
see from your 
bedroom window. 

Think of five 
different ways you 
can exercise 
without leaving the 
house.  Do not use 
a Wii! 

Keep a record of the 
highest and lowest 
temperatures for the 
week.  Find a way to 
display your data. 

    
  



                         KILLERMONT NURSERY 
IDEAS FOR  

           S’NO NURSERY DAYS 
 
 
 
 

Make 
footprints in 
the snow and 
look at the 
different sole 
patterns; 
compare 
adult/child 
sizes. 

Look for animal 
or bird prints in 
the snow. 

 

Watch 
snowflakes 
falling and look 
for different 
shapes and 
patterns. 

Make ‘snow angels’ 
and show how the 
pattern is 
symmetrical. 

    
Use a stick or 
other 
implement to 
‘write’ letters, 
numbers, 
words or 
names in the 
snow. 

 

Draw patterns in 
the snow. 

 

Place a saucer 
of water out 
overnight and 
observe what 
happens to the 
water and also 
the patterns on 
the formed ice. 

 

If making a 
snowman, ask your 
child about the size 
and shape of the 
snowballs needed 
for the body, head 
etc. Ask your child 
to suggest what 
could be used for 
eyes, nose etc. 

 
    

 
 


